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As both an educator and someone who runs a teen center, I must pass a more rigorous
background check for my current position than what is required by the DOE. But 
there is no communication between DHHS and DOE, which means redoing the 
background check process or allowing my teaching credential to lapse. It's 
unnecessary and leaves me concerned about the lack of communication between two 
organizations who should be in constant dialogue. 


